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Laura & Peter Mossakowski
Family Dog Park
Minutes 
September 12, 2014
12:30 pm @ Village Hall / Public Safety Building; 3100 Eaton Road

1. Welcome & Introductions: Committee Members in attendance were: Shawn Schneider, Laura Mossakowski, Paul Theys, Deb Lom, Sandy Kemper, Steve Soukup, Mark Taggart, Matt Hahn
2. Approval of Minutes: Steve Soukup and Paul Theys make a motion
3. Neighborhood Grillout- 11a-2p. All proceeds go to dog park. Deb will make a flyer to email out to group. Was put on Facebook page. 
4. Capital Fundraising Campaigns
a. Fund Balance – Recent Donations Update: $35,949.26
b. Major Campaign Updates: none
c. Community Campaign Updates

i. Collection Box Inventory Update - none
ii. Paw Print Sales – none
iii. Basket Raffles/Other- extended through September.
5. Grants/Foundation Updates- Matt submitted a grant to Associated Bank. Will be a few months before we hear back. For $5,000. Laura offered applying into a Schneider National grant. Deb will look into it.
6. Other Matters: Steve was wondering if we could set up our own prices for signage at the park or if we have to follow policy with Bellevue. He already has a person who says they would give us $500 to put a sign up. Deb will look into answers for next meeting. Dr. Hanson would like to hold a first aid seminar; Mark said she could probably use Globe University to hold it. Deb brought up a recycling drive that we could do as a fundraiser. She said it was hugely popular in other communities. We could do it next spring. Steve brought in samples of shirts. The group liked the blue color with the v-neck for women and button-up for men. We need more members, as a goal for next meeting we would like everyone to bring someone to the next meeting. 
7. Next Meeting: October 10, 2014
8. Mark Taggart motions to adjourn at 1:39 pm

